
Feedback for Childcare Provider Services 

Date: _____________ 

To: [Childcare Provider's Name] 

[Childcare Provider's Address] 

Dear [Childcare Provider's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the childcare 

services that my child, [Child's Name], has been receiving at your facility. Overall, I am pleased 

with the experience and would like to highlight some key aspects. 

Positive Aspects 

• Outstanding staff-to-child ratio ensuring personal attention. 

• Engaging activities that promote learning and socialization. 

• Clean and safe environment for the children to explore and play. 

Areas for Improvement 

• More communication regarding daily activities and child's progress. 

• Incorporating more outdoor playtime in the daily schedule. 

Thank you for your dedication and care. I appreciate the efforts you and your team put into 

nurturing the children. I look forward to seeing how the program evolves and hope my feedback 

contributes positively. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


